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Dear Parents/carers, 
 
In our Class Worship sessions, we have been thinking about Harvest, thankfulness and our 
wonderful planet. We have focused on generosity in particular. Mr Hughes delivered an 
amazing yet shocking assembly about the current health of planet Earth. We have been 
thinking about how we can help and what we can do to make a difference. Each Key Stage 2 
class has chosen a charity to support. After researching all of the charities and taking a vote, 
Year Four have decided to support Just one Tree. In the children’s own words, here are some 
of the reasons why we have chosen to help this wonderful cause: 
 
We have chosen Just one tree because trees are very important for lots of reasons. Trees 
provide habitats for lots of different animals and insects. Trees also help us breathe as they are 
the primary source of removing carbon dioxide. They also help us filter water and supply us 
with medicine. We need trees to survive, so we can’t keep cutting them down! 
 
On Friday 22nd November, we are going to have a non-uniform day. We ask that each child 
donates £2 in order to support Just one Tree. Year Four have also started thinking about some 
other ways we can support Just one Tree as a school. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Miss Boucher and Year Four 
 
 
 

 


